
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

As a school community we can feel very proud of 
our transition to remote and flexible learning.  We 
have completed 3 days so far and the feedback from 
families and students is very positive.  We had a 
large number of families who were able to join us 
for our assembly on Wednesday, it was so great to 
be able to connect with everyone.  I was buzzing 
after assembly and am looking forward to having 
assembly again at the usual time of 9am on 
Monday.  The link to Monday’s assembly has been 
emailed out to families. 
 
Thank you very much to all the families who sent in 
photos of their children learning at home, it is great 
to see how well you are all supporting them with 
their learning 
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Art Classes with Dee 

Hi everyone! 😀 

I've just finished my 3rd Facebook LIVE art 

class! For anyone who's missing art with me 

(😅) you can replay it on my Art Classes 

page ⬇️, along with the previous 2 classes. 

Today's art project uses basic art supplies 

(dried up markers actually😲 I'm sure we all 

have plenty of them!) 

Hope you're all keeping busy, healthy and 

happy! 

Dee 😃🎨 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kitchen 

Lots of our students have been busy 

in their kitchens, taking on the 

challenge to use seasonal vegetables 

and other yummy goodies.  Liam 

made a salad for dinner, Bohden 

made zucchini slice, the McGrath 

Family made lemonade scones, Amy 

made chocolate dipped strawberries, 

Maddie and Graces’ cupcakes look 

amazing, Aimee Morris prepared 

spaghetti bolognaise, and provided a 

great written piece showing what 

she learnt and her rating, and River 

Blanco can be very proud of her 

chicken, vegetables and noodles, 

made with parsley, and autumn 

herbs. 

 



SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB 

We have been speaking with Scholastic Bookclub and they have advised that families still have the 

opportunity to purchase from the Scholastic catalogue throughout Term 2. 

The latest catalogue is available at https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/ 

All orders will be delivered to families directly. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Incredible Years Parenting Programme 

 The Incredible Years Parenting Programme that was going to be run onsite at Paynesville Primary 

School this term has now moved on to online delivery.  If you are interested in participating in this 

worthwhile course it is now even more accessible!  If you now have more time at home and would 

like to develop and consolidate your parenting skill set please consider the below online 

course.  Please contact Cathryn via the phone number or email address below to register your 

interest. 

  

Good news!! The Incredible Years Parenting program is now on-line!! 

Do you have children aged between 4 and 12 years? 

Would you like to: 

 Learn about how you can reduce your child’s challenging behaviours 

 Have strategies to increase the behaviours you would like to see more of  

 Build your child’s self-esteem and positive social skills 

 Learn how to give your child the attention they need in positive and fun ways 

 Introduce household rules that support positive behaviour and relationships 

Yes! Then the FREE ‘Incredible Years’ Parenting Program is for you! 

For more information or to register for the Incredible Years program call Cathy on 0437 839 304 

Or email 

Cathryn.wade@savethechildren.org.au  

Proudly supported by Paynesville Primary School 
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